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The on-line Auction from Sunday August 23rd to Saturday August 29th 2020, for the Anarchist Mountain Fire Department, was an enormous success due to the generosity of the Osoyoos, Oliver, Sidley and Penticton business communities.  On-line bidders from the mountain and local communities raised $5,395 for the Fire Department!  

A public recognition to all our sponsors will be published in an upcoming issue of the Times Chronicle and on the Anarchist Mountain Community website.  We are extremely grateful for your contributions and your continued support of our community. 

Thank you

Sincerely,
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Jamie V. Mriqht
President, AMCS




